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As a regular Buffalo River user, it’s plain to me that the River is a big time revenue generator for our
state. Why hesitate on a decision based upon geological science?
I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6. Hog farms in the Buffalo River
watershed area only risk depreciating the value of one of the gems of the nation. 
Thank you for your consideration,
Jeff Burgess
Clinton, AR
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